
 The Kindergarten Center Celebrates:  
 RED RIBBON WEEK 

 
October 26th, 2020 - October 30th, 2020 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
 We are going to be promoting National Red Ribbon Week from October 26th to 
October 30th.  During this week, commitments are made in communities and schools 
throughout the nation to dedicate themselves to healthy, drug free lives. 
 
 At the Kindergarten Center, we are commemorating Red Ribbon week by having the 
students show their support through various themes throughout the week.  This year’s 
focus will be on healthy choices. Students will learn how to appropriately take medicine, 
healthy eating habits, and how to care for ourselves and others.  
 
The following themes were selected for Red Ribbon Week: 
 

• Monday, October 26th :  Proud To Be drug free!  
o Wear Red to help kick off Red Ribbon Week.  

 
• Tuesday, October 27: TEAM Up Against Bullies & Drugs!  

o Students and staff are encouraged to wear their favorite sports team jersey.  
 

• Wednesday, October 28: Dreaming of a Bright Future!  
o Students and staff are encouraged to wear their PJ’s all day! 

 
• Thursday, October 29: You Are SUPER and Keep Yourself Healthy! 

o Let's support being healthy by wearing a superhero shirt or cape.  
 

• Friday, October 30:  “Scare Off” Drugs on Farmer Fall Day! 
o Dress in your Farmer (Scarecrow) Best (Plaid/Flannel, Jeans) to celebrate 

Red Ribbon Week and Farmer Fall Day! 
 

 
This is a great opportunity for all of us to send a clear message that we plan to 

maintain healthy and safe habits.  Thank you for your support for this special week. 
 

Jill Shaw     Pat Mulholland 
School Counselor                     Social Worker	


